Public Notice Conveyance of Property

Pursuant to G.S. 160A-279

Catawba County does not have use or need of outdated books formerly used at the Catawba County Libraries.  The Sherrills Ford and Newton Friends of the Catawba County Library has requested the books to be used in fund raising activities.

North Carolina General Statutes 160A-279 authorizes the transfer of county property to an entity engaged in public service.  The proceeds from the sale of the books will benefit the Catawba County Library;

The Sherrills Ford Book Sale will be held on May 20, 2006 and the Newton Book Sale will be held on August 10, 2006.
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